
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 30, 2023 
 
Mr. Matt Coyne 
International Asbestos Removal, Inc. 
119 Cooper Street 
Babylon, NY 11702 
 
Dear Mr. Coyne, 
 
This letter confirms that your firm, International Asbestos Removal, Inc. is an Associate 
Member in good standing in the Mechanical Contractors Association of New York, Inc. 
(MCA of NY) until April 2024 when your membership will be up for renewal. 
 
Please contact us if you require more information. 
 
        
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Anthony Saporito 
Executive Vice President  
 
 
 
 
 


